From: Joshua Cheatle

Sent: 03 November 2023 10:50

To: Planning Planning

Cc: Alex Smith

Subject: 2023/3689/P - 9 Lyndhurst Terrace
Attachments: 03.11.23 - 9 Lyndhurst Terrace.pdf

FAQ: Kristina Smith
Dear Kristina,

Please find attached on behalf of our client a consultation response in objection to planning application ref.
2023/3689/P for the variation of condition 2 (amended plans) of planning permission ref. 2020/2816/P at 9
Lyndhurst Terrace. As outlined in the attached, we consider the proposal to be contrary to the Camden Local Plan,
as the amended plans and proposed fenestrations would result in the loss of privacy and overlooking for the
neighboring property and future occupiers.

In addition, we also raise concern about the impact to daylight and sunlight levels on the neighboring property. The
amended plans include increasing the height of the building. Despite this, the daylight and sunlight report that is
submitted within this application is the same report that was enclosed in the previously approved permission (Ref.
2020/2816/P). This means that the impact to daylight and sunlight levels on the neighboring property has not been
properly considered.

It would be much appreciated if you could confirm safe receipt of the attached objection letter.
Kind regards,

Joshua

Joshua Cheatle
Assistant Planner
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